
National Honor Society 

Requirements for Induction: 

 

Beginning the second semester of sophomore year, students are eligible to become members of 
the National Honor Society. The first requirement for membership is a 3.5 UNWEIGHTED 
GPA. All students who meet this requirement are invited to an informational meeting where the 
application process is explained. This meeting takes place near the end of January or beginning 
of February every year. 

Students who are interested in applying are given an application packet. 

The remaining requirements for membership are as follows: 

• No B, C, or D discipline offenses during high school tenure. 
• Satisfactory teacher recommendations 
• Three service or activity contacts. One of these MUST be a SCHOOL related activity. 

Examples include but are not limited to the following: Key Club, Band, SCA, FBLA, 
any athletic team. Outside organizations may include church, civic organizations, 
charity organizations. Examples include but are not limited the following:  youth 
groups, park leagues, dance companies, SPCA, Bay Area Food Bank, etc. 

• The three service contacts must be from a group or established organization. They may 
not be from a family member, a friend, a neighbor, etc. They can NOT be from anything 
for which payment was received in any form 

• The three contacts must be from different disciplines. For instance, a student may not 
turn in three separate sports contacts such as school football, school baseball, and 
volunteering at the city baseball park. Or a student may not turn in band, chorus, and 
church youth choir. Key Club and Jr. Civitan are also too similar because they are both 
service clubs. 

• Examples of acceptable service contacts may include the following: Key Club, 
Band and Church Youth Group. 

 
 

If you have any questions about NHS, you can email Mrs. Ivey or Mrs. Seymour. Their 
emails are found on the Baker website. 


